
 

 
 
  
 
        
                                                                                                                              
 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                        
                                                                                                    
 

 
            

            
            

      
              

       
           

      

 
     

    
 

 
     

    
   

  
    

   
  

 
   

 
    

   
   

   
    
   

 
  

 
        

         
          

             
             

   
   

     
  

 
 
 

 
          

 
            

           
        

      
           

  
    

 

 
   

     
     

   
   

    
   

      
    

     
 

     
   
  

  

    
      

November 2018South Community Behavior Healthcare 

IMPORTANT REMINDERS FOR PARENTS 
• South Connection closes at 6:00 pm. Please be sure you have 

a back up person on your pick up list. There is a penalty fee of 
$1.00 for each minute you are late. Please be respectful of our 
staff who have evening plans and responsibilities. 

• Payment for South Connection is due at the end of each week. 
You will not receive a bill. 

• Please keep our students safe by always turning your cars off 
when not in the driver’s seat. 

THANKSGIVING BREAK 
South Connection will be open on Wednesday, November 21st , 
from 7am to 6pm. Please sign your child up by Friday, 
November 16th, if you would like your child to attend. You will 
not be charged if you do not sign up and do not attend. If you 
sign up and are absent, you will still be charged unless you have 
a doctor excuse. 
PLEASE BRING A PACKED LUNCH. 
South Connection will be closed on Thanksgiving Day and 
on Friday, November 23rd . 

EARLY DISMISSAL 
• On Friday, November 9th, school will be dismissed at 

11:43. 
• $27 is the after school rate for this day instead of the 

normal $16. If you choose not to send your child on an 
early dismissal day, you may deduct the regular $16 fee 
for that afternoon from your weekly payment. 

• Everyone must tell us your plans by Nov. 8th so we will 
know who to pick up. 

• Everyone needs to PACK LUNCH. 

We Would Like to Thank… 
The Betts family for the coloring books. 

COLD WEATHER 
Many of our students play 
outside on cold days. Please 
be sure your children are 
dressed properly for the 
weather. Staff will strongly 
advise the children to wear 
coats when deemed 
necessary. It is helpful if you 
make your expectations clear 
to your children, since it is 
ultimately their responsibility 
to keep coats on. Staff will 
give kindergarten children 
extra guidance. 

ROCKSTAR AWARDS 
Children will be asked to move 
their clips to purple when 
teachers notice them 
displaying exemplary behavior 
or performing good deeds. 
South Connection recognizes 
these Rockstars and 
appreciates their positive 
contributions. Each week, two 
names were drawn. Prizes 
were awarded to Jacob Powell, 
Matthew Carlton, David 
Swingler, Carter Hendricks, 
Ella Johnson, Henry James, 
Harper Eaton, Sylvie DeLong, 
Maeve Pasqualone, Cameron 
Waltons, 

COMMUNITY SERVICE 
In October we made pumpkin 
fortunetellers for patients at 
Children’s Medical Center. 


